Meet-And-Greet Set with USD 415 Supt. Finalists

(KNZA)--The public will have a chance to meet two of the finalists seeking to be the new Hiawatha school district superintendent.

A meet and greet has been set for Tuesday, May 2nd and Wednesday, May 3rd from 3:30 to 4:30 each day at the Hiawatha Middle School commons.

The USD 415 Board of Education will be interviewing three finalists for the position of superintendent May 1st, 2nd and 3rd. The name of each candidate will be released on the day of their interview.

The Board had selected four candidates for interviews during a special meeting last Friday, but one of them has since taken another job.

Current superintendent, Penny Hargrove, is resigning at the end of the current school year to take a job as superintendent of the Mingus Union High School District in Cottonwood, Arizona.

She has served as superintendent of the Hiawatha school district for five years.

Many Signals Communications